
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 October 2006 

2. BRIEFINGS 
 
 2.1 Marlene Le Cren, the Council’s Arts Adviser, briefed the Board on the Council’s artworks in 

public places policy and procedures particularly in relation to the proposal earlier presented to 
the Board for a cycle sculpture to be erected at Evans Pass. 

 
  The Board resolved to seek a staff report on the policy issues involved and their application to 

the Evans Pass artwork proposal. 
 
 2.2 Brent Smith, the Council’s Capital Project Team Manager, briefed the Board on the status of the 

Reserves Funding Schedule for Lyttelton/Mt Herbert. 
 
  Further information would be brought back to the Board following the 13 September 2006 

Induction Seminar for both Banks Peninsula Community Boards. 
 
 2.3 David McNaughton, the Council’s Roading Manager (Banks Peninsula), provided the Board with 

an update on local roading projects and issues. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


